M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 29, 2019
RE:
Bus Purchase

The Transportation Department is requesting the purchase of 12 buses to replace aging vehicles and to accommodate anticipated growth in the next year.  These buses are normally ordered later in the year but an early purchase can lock in lower prices.

The buses to be purchased are:

1.  Two Special Needs IC Buses with Lift (A/C)
2.  Ten 72 passenger IC Buses with Options (A/C)
The total cost of this purchase will be $1,217,058.00
 I recommend the board approve the bus purchase, as presented.

